Emily Stahl

Alaskans should have the right to purchase raw milk and raw dairy products from farms and stores.
Last I checked thirty states already allow raw milk sales whether at the farm or in stores. More
research is coming out showing how safe and healthy raw milk and raw dairy products are. Finally
amending this law would allow more small local dairies to grow and succeed lessening the strain
and reliance (one small step at a time) on our fragile food supply system.



